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Dear parents/guardians,
Re: Halloween Costume Competition Afternoon

To celebrate Halloween, students will have the opportunity to participate and enjoy some
Halloween activities towards the end of this week.

On Friday 27th October 2023 students are invited to bring in their best Halloween costume for the
chance to win a prize during enrichment time.

Student must arrive to school in full uniform and will have the opportunity to get ‘Halloween ready’
during lunchtime.

Students are encouraged to use their creativity, utilise what they already have and not feel any
pressure to buy new or expensive costumes and/or props.

As explained to students during assembly last week, costumes must be appropriate for the school
environment. No inappropriate outfits, overly gruesome or violent props will be tolerated. Any
students unable to follow this will be asked to change back into their school uniforms.

Whilst dressing up can be fun, it isn’t for everyone and students have the choice whether they would
like to participate or not.

Thank you for your support on this and we can’t wait to see all the spooky costumes.

Yours sincerely,

Min

Miss Mclean
Art Teacher




